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Zone Meeting 
 

Meeting Open – 7pm 

22nd November 2020 

 

Apologies – Kym (Kiama) Kevin (Lake Illawarra) 

 

Attendances – Rob, Howard, Simone, Scott, Tracy, Ange, Kirsty, Craig, Crystal  

 

Previous Minutes – October minutes 

Minute’s moved Scott (Shoalhaven), 2nd Robyn (Albion Park) 

 

Correspondence 

Incoming 

All clubs received correspondences from LANSW via email 

 

Outgoing 

Nil 

 

Zone Co’s Report 

Nil 

 

 

Treasurer Report -  

Scott has the books and is starting to go over them. Scott to download minutes and take to the bank. 

 

Club Reports 

 

Albion Park 

Rego’s - 136  

Preparation are under way for the gala day  

Reached their 200 limits for the gala day 

Shellharbour council is going to fix up bummers in the carpark 

Canteen - $400 to $450 each Friday night 

 

  



Lake Illawarra  

Numbers are low  

No major problems  

Summer carnival is full- waiting list  

 

 

Kiama 

112 athletes 

All going well 

Low numbers are seeing everything being packed up by 7pm 

Rain is encouraging grass growth and lines are disappearing quickly 

 

 

Shoalhaven 

We have around 150 entries for our gala day, all is looking good for the 29th. We can only take another 50. We 

have organized LILACS gates. 

 

We are sitting at around 190 athletes registered at our club. With more still registering. 

 

Sharon has passed on the treasurer’s bag to Scott. 

 

We have new discus cages with gates at the back. Nowra Athletics organized them. 

 

Our grant from Coles was approved, our new equipment was ordered 3 weeks ago, we are still waiting. We will 

need to chase this up.   

 

 

Milton 

We had to cancel one session due to rain and two sessions we were only able to run field events as 

the track was far too wet to run on. 

Currently have 68 athletes registered – highest number since 2017/18 season. 

24 Centre records broken so far this season. 

Issues with parents dropping children off and not staying to assist.  One week we had two of our 

athletes (age 11 & 13) running age groups because there were no parents. 

 

 

Basin 

2 weeks have been washed out 

140 kids registered this season 

Dragon derby – 194 kids came along 

21 records were broken that day  

We had a broke pipe the day of dragon derby 

 

 

General Business 

Parents behavior at carnivals is a concern.  Code of conduct to be placed on website and Facebook 

page for all clubs to share.  Clubs who are involved will address the issue with the relevant parents. 

Rick Watkins (Albion Park) is moving to Queensland.  Albion Park (Robyn) is organising a farewell BBQ 

for him. 

 

 

Meeting Closed -7:40 pm 

Next Zone meeting – 31st January 2021 – 7pm via Zoom 


